[bookmark: _GoBack]Ron Eguchi, ImageCat’s CEO, is participating in the Friedman Family Visiting Professional Program. Mr. Eguchi’s presentation, titled “Measuring, Monitoring, and Evaluating Community Resilience using Remote Sensing Technologies,” will take place on Friday, April 6, 2018, at the Lehigh ATLASS Engineering Research Center, Bethlehem, PA. 
The Friedman Family Visiting Professional Program is endowed by the Friedman Family, aiming to facilitate the interaction of earthquake practitioners and their academic counterpoints. For more information, visit https://www.eeri.org/projects/friedman-family-visiting-professionals-program/

